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Hello ERE Families,

Per February's News From the Nest newsletter, here is the link to access the remote
learning packets. Please save this email in case ASD has a remote learning day and
you need to access your student's grade level packets. As a reminder, paper packets
were sent home with your student's second quarter report cards in January.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1SZwvb-YNUKWQhi3tKV_SDOY1ntcH7eod?usp=
sharing

Kind Regards,

Katy Edison - Admin Assistant

(907) 742-3000
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